
Message to all year 5 children from Mrs Routledge 

        

 

 

Dear children,  

You have all had a week at home. I hope you are all safe and sound, staying in 

your homes.   

Hopefully you have enjoyed some of the home learning activities we have set 

you. It was nice hearing from some of your parents helping you access the 

work. Through this week, you will all be sent a special weekly challenge to do, 

where you can send us a photo of your completed activity. So please look out 

for that! We hope you enjoy being creative in this. 

The photo above is one of my favourites. I will be sharing some of my favourite 

photos, poems and sayings with you in the next few weeks. I imagine myself 

climbing that mountain and gazing at the wonderful view ahead of me, spying 

the sun dawning on a brand new, sunny day, in my life. To me, this photo 

means that I am taking each day as it comes and I’m completing the tasks set 

for the day. I enjoy looking around by myself, to discover the goodness in 
everything I see.   

Please take a close look at the photo and think, what it may mean to you?  

Have an interesting week, I look forward to seeing your photos of the 

completed activities. 


